
Submitter: Peter Waskiewicz 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

No Tax on Tires.  If the intended funds are not going towards our crumbling roads 

and bridges, but other projects not affiliated with driving a vehicle, this is an awful 

proposal.  People paying a tax for something they use should benefit directly from the 

funds it helps generate, such as road quality and bridge quality.  Our legislature 

constantly complains about needing more funding for road infrastructure, and here 

would be such an avenue for funding.  Yet this is earmarked for anything, not for 

what makes sense. 

 

Bring common sense back to government please.  What we have now doesn't work 

for Oregon.  Just look at our roads, and be honest with yourself. 


